
PRESS RELEASE FROM RABUN COUNTY SCHOOLS  

Superintendent Dr. April Childers 

 
 
Dear Rabun Families,  
 
As we navigate these unprecedented times, I can’t say enough how proud I am of our students, 
families, and staff.  We are in this together and we are available to assist you and your children 
during this time.  
 
To help our families and teachers prepare for the end of the school year, we have designated 
the following dates:  
 
May 6th​ Final day for new material/instruction.  
May 13th​ All student work is due.  
Paper Assignments - Assignments can be dropped off at any food distribution location, the 
Board of Education, or the High School front gate during regular school hours.  
May 14th through May 22nd​ Remediation and optional enrichment.  If your student is 
struggling, please reach out and let us know.  We will arrange additional help for them.  
 

● What should students who still have personal items inside the school building 
do?​ A detailed schedule for pick-up of materials and other belongings will be provided 
once the Governor’s Executive Order for the shelter-in place is lifted. Personal items 
may include yearbooks, student desk/locker contents, etc.  

● I​f we received a chromebook from the school, what should we do? ​ A detailed 
schedule for returning chromebooks will be provided once the Governor’s Executive 
Order for the shelter-in place is lifted. 

● Will high school graduation still take place?​ We are committed to honoring our 
students, particularly those in the Class of 2020 who have been impacted by this most 
unprecedented time.  A virtual graduation will take place on May 22nd, and a live 
graduation is scheduled for August 1st.  
Please see the High School’s website for more details. 

● Will we still get report cards?​ Report cards will be mailed during June. K-8 students 
will receive notification of grade placement on their report card. Placement for students 
in grades 9-12 will be based on the number of credits earned.  Please check your Parent 
PowerSchool portal for current grades and missing assignments.  

● Will lunches still be delivered?​ The current schedule of meal distribution will continue 
until May 22, 2020. Details about summer meal distribution will be coming soon.  

 


